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Parts Recalled MOPAR High Voltage (HV) 400V battery packs, part number 68488244AA 
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Revision Edition Detail 

0 November 2024 Initial Version. 

 

RECALL SUPERSEDED 

Safety Recall C1A (NHTSA 23E-090) has been superseded by Safety Recall 96B (NHTSA 24E-080), please see 

Safety Recall 96B (NHTSA 24E-080) for service repair instructions. 


